
Message from CEDARS - Counselling and Person Enrichment 

 

Dear Students and Colleagues,  

  

Please be informed that the Centre of Development and Resources for Students 

(CEDARS) - Counselling and Person Enrichment at 4/F Meng Wah Complex will be 

closed on the following Saturdays: 

 

 2 July 2011 

 9 July 2011 

 16 July 2011 

 23 July 2011 

 30 July 2011 

 6 August 2011 

 

In case any urgent issues arise on those Saturdays, please contact CEDARS - General 

Office at 3/F Meng Wah Complex or call to 2859-2305 and the after- hour back-up 

system will be activated. 

 

Students who wish to see a counsellor may visit our office during weekdays:  

Monday to Thursday 9:00 am - 5:45 pm 

Friday    9:00 am - 6:00 pm 

  

For any enquiry, please contact us at 2857 8388.  

  

Eugenie LEUNG (Dr.) 

Director of Counselling and Person Enrichment  

Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS)  

 


